

Provincial Department of Education Northern Province



THIRD TERM EXAMINATION - 2020

Grade - 09	English Language	Time : Two Hours
Name / Index No :		12172

Answer all questions on this paper itself

Test - 1

Match the situations and responses. Write the number of the question against the correct response in the given space. The first one is done for you.

Situations	Responses	
n hungry. I want to eat something.	Shall I make a tea for you.	5

- 1. I am hungry. I want to eat something.
- 2. It's very hot here.
- 3. I'm bored. What can we do
- 4. I'm very tired.
- 5. I'm thirsty.
- 6. I have a headache.

Let's have some snacks. -----What about going to the cinema -----Why don't you switch on the fan ----You should take some pain killers -----**Education**

Why don't you sit and relax -----

(1x5 = 5 Marks)

Test - 2



To, in,	for , with , of, into
Daughter:	Mom, I want to go (1) to watch a movie with my friend tomorrow.
Mom:	No, you are not allowed to.
Daughter:	But mom all (2)my friends are going.
Mom:	Then what? If they will jump (3)a well, will you do the same?
Daughter:	Mom please, everyone will scold me (4)my group.
Mom:	You have exams next month, go and prepare (5) that.
Daughter:	Mom, I have one whole month for exam. I can prepare.
Mom:	Don't argue (6)me, you are not going anywhere.
Daughter:	So why I miss my dad, you never allow me to do anything.
Mom:	Baby, I care for you, that's why I am saying so.
	(1x 5 = 5 Marks)

		5
Jan		and from
THE TOTAL NAME OF THE PARTY OF		200
WARR.		場了
The state of the s	The help of the second	Par San
02	and the state of t	
Man when it is so that	THE THE THE	2
	A STATE OF THE STA	
aserbacito M		gongrite.
	gantones seco baw)	
		104 V10 A A
Educati	on o	
Educati	on	
Educati	on O	
Educati		
Educati	5061	
Educati	5061	(2x5 = 10M)
	5061	(2x5 = 10M)
	අධ්යා අධ්යා මේස්ත සේ සම්බන්ගේ ද	(2x5 = 10M)
	අධ්යා අධ්යා මේස්ත සේ සම්බන්ගේ ද	
E de uver straev et e	අධ්යා අධ්යා මේස්ත සේ සම්බන්ගේ ද	
	අධ්යා අධ්යා මේස්ත සේ සම්බන්ගේ ද	
E de uver straev et e	අධ්ය saks sa the tedowing sharpgan sa sa cone for sa	
	අධ්ය saks sa the tedowing sharpgan sa sa cone for sa	
	c the gaps.	
-4 Find the matching words from the box to 1. A basket of	c the gaps.	
-4 Find the matching words from the box to	ships ants	
-4 Find the matching words from the box to 1. A basket of 2. A choir of	ships ants Fruits	
-4 Find the matching words from the box to 1. A basket of	ships ants Fruits Singers	
-4 Find the matching words from the box to 1. A basket of 2. A choir of	ships ants Fruits	
Find the matching words from the box to 1. A basket of 2. A choir of 3. A colony of 4. A bunch of	ships ants Fruits Singers flwers	
Find the matching words from the box to 1. A basket of 2. A choir of 3. A colony of 4. A bunch of	ships ants Fruits Singers flwers	fell in the bla The first one Linghter Mon. Mon.

Test - 12

Read the following text and answer the questions.

About one hundred years ago many educated people learned and spoke French when they met people from other countries. Today most people speak English when they meet foreigners. It has become the new international language. There are many reasons why English has become so popular. But business and the English culture (like movies, music, and McDonald's) which has quickly spread throughout the world are considered as the main reasons.

It's important to have a language that the people of the earth have in common. Our world has become very global and we need to communicate with one another. On the other hand, English is a fairly complicated language to learn and it brings its culture with it. Do we really need that? May be the popularity of English won't last that long either. Who knows? There are more people in the world who speak Chinese than any other language. May be some day Chinese will be the new international language.

1	1 What was the world language 100 years ago?	
2	2 What are two reasons English has become an international langu	age today?
3.	3. Complete the sentence. Our world has become	
4.	4. Write the sentence which says that Chinese might the future interest Education	rnational language be?
5. Un	Underline the correct answer.	
	The word 'foreign' means a. Inland b. Overseas c. Native (1x5)	ධ්යාජන 5 = 5 Marks)
Test -	t - 13	
Write o	te on one of the following. Use about 150words.	
a)	a) Write an essay on 'Importance of Sports and games to maintain healthy Include the following – What are sports and games - how it helps to be physical well being - how it helps to be mental well being	y life'.
b)	b) Write a speech to be delivered at the school assembly on 'Health tips for the Include the following- what corona virus is - how it spread - What measures can be taken	
c)	c) Write a folk story that you have heard or read	

Results of policy and a country to the country to the control.	
descripted and it common the second and administration of the second researched and analysis and analysis.	
Speaking the action's terms of the resident and a superstance state all algorithms are interested in	
ingestimmelter implement on other	
the control of the co	
congruented langue as as manufacture, and a second contract of the second language for the second contract of the	
3. Col. 51-99 the south perfect.	
Code con expendition at the second contract of the contract of	
Education	
අධ්යාපන	
STANDER OF SHIP AND A LINE OF SH	
The August August Angles and August Angles and August Angles and Angles and Angles and Angles and Angles and A	
We are a great the will be proportionally and the will be a standard or the standard of the standard or the st	
gniest flow tennam od ot aglad it word	
tre West caspeach to be pelivered at the school as viduose assembly as the provoning cotons virus	
addi.ul.axi.e.aii.au.audi7	
15 marks	

ONLINE CLASSES - 2025. VEW ADMISSIONS

2ம் தவணை வகுப்புகள்

தரம் 6 முதல் O/L வரை

அனைத்து பாடங்களும் ஒரே கல்வி நிறுவனத்தின் கீழ் ...



இலங்கையின் எப்பாகத்திலிருந்தும் ZOOM APP மூலம் எமது வகுப்புகளில் இணைந்து கொள்ள முடியும்

JOIN NOW WWW.KALVI.LK



075 287 1457